
DESIGN ADVISORY BOARD  

MEETING MINUTES 

 

 
 

 

Date: Thursday, December 22, 2011 

Time: 6:30 P.M. 

Location: Deep River Town Hall 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:40 P.M. 

 

Attendees:  The following members of the Design Advisory Board were present:     

                     Mark Guiliano, Jeff Hostetler, Peter Howard, Alan Paradis   

                      
                     The following board members were absent:  Mike Cole, Pamela Potter, Sue               

                     Watts 

                      

 

Topics of Discussion:  

                                           

Peter congratulated Alan on a fine presentation of the Design Advisory Board’s work 

over the year.  He expressed frustration that the meeting was not covered by the press.  

Peter will bring up the issue with Jonathan Kastner.  

 

Alan will proceed to make the final changes to the DAB Guidelines that Nancy Fischbach 

requested and make six copies available for the Selectmen, Jonathan Kastner and Cathie 

Jefferson. 

 

There was a discussion about the interior of the Carriage House at Jeff Hostetler’s 

request. He wondered about a simulation of what it might look like with the new interior 

to present to the Trustees.  

 

 


